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Dear Applicant:

In your letter dated April 28, 2016, you requested a determination that donations to you are tax deductible under
Section 170(c).

Our records indicate you are tax exempt under IRC Section 501(c)(4).

Based on the information you provided, we determined that donations to your organization are tax deductible
under Section170(c) of the Internal Revenue Code.

Based on your representation that at least 90 percent of your members are war veterans and that you're
organized and operated primarily for purposes consistent with a war veteran's organization, donors can deduct
contributions they make to you or for your use. If, in the future, you don't meet this membership test or if your
purposes, character, or method of operation changes, donors cannot deduct contributions they make to you or
for your use, as provided by IRC Section 170.

This supersedes our letter 4168C dated July 28, 2015.

Because your tax-exempt status wasn't under consideration, you continue to be classified as an organization
exempt from federal income tax under IRC Section 501(c)(4).
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Dear FILIFPINO VETERANS GROUP 1IN E

This is in response to vour Sep. 03, 2014, reqguest for information
regarding vour tax-exempt status.

Our records indicate that vou were recognized as exempt under
section B01(c)(04) of the Internal Revenue Code in a determination
letter issued in AUGUST 2014.

Because you are not an organization described in section 170(c) of the
Code, donors mayv not deduct contributions made to wvou. You should
advise your contributors to that effect.

Please refer to our website www.irs.gov/eo for information regarding
filing requirements. Specifically, section 6033(j) of the Code
provides that failure to file an annual information return for three
consecutive vears results in revocation of tax-exempt status as of
the filing due date of the third return for organizations required to
file. We will publish a 1ist of organizations whose tax-exempt

status was revoked under section 6033(j) of the Code on our webhsite
beginning in early 2011.

If vou have any guestions, please call us at the telephone number
shown in the heading of this letter.

Sincerely vours,
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Kim D. Bailey
Operations Manager, AM Operations 3



